
Date:   1/9/2023

To:       State Agencies

From:  State Procurement Office and Cooperative Members

Re:       Compliance with Executive Order 2023-01

To support compliance with Executive Order 2023-01, SPO has issued new Uniform Terms
and Conditions v. 10.1. All state contract forms that contain the Uniform Terms and
Conditions have been updated on SPO's website here:
https://spointra.az.gov/resources/standard-forms-and-documents.

For ease of reference, please note that the only change made was to Section 3.2 of the
Uniform Terms and Conditions:

Non-Discrimination. The Contractor shall comply with State Executive Orders No. 2023-01,
2009-09, and any and all other applicable Federal and State laws, rules and regulations,
including the Americans with Disabilities Act.

Please note: In order to ensure that you are utilizing the most updated version(s), please
refrain from saving the file(s) (as it/they will be a static version). Instead, always refer to the
link(s) above to be confident you have the most recent version(s).

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov.

Thank you,
SPO Compliance
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85007
SPOCompliance@azdoa.g
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